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4
STAFF REPORT

This charter amendment removes oversight of economic development from the Department of
Planning and Zoning to the Mayor’s Office. In the proposed FY2020 budget, the Mayor
proposes to move all policy functions, including economic development, under the umbrella of
the Mayor’s Office with operations remaining under the departments and City Manager.

Prepared by Teresa Sutherland, City Manager

FISCAL IMPACT

Moving economic development from the Department of Planning and Zoning to the Mayor®s
Office has no fiscal impact. The duties, pay grades, and exempt/civil service status of the two
existing economic development positions do not change, and the functions of the economic
development division remain unchanged. The only change is that the Mayor, not the Director of
'Planning and Zoning, will appoint the Economic Development Manager position.

Prepared by Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director



